
Friday 7th June 

                                                                                                                             

 

Dear  Parents and Carers, 

There are so many positives items to fill this newsletter with , but firstly, I  have to mention our incredible year 6 pupils and their 

unbelievably positive attitude during SATs. Every single child did their best; we could not have asked for more. Mrs Harrison 

beamed all week and regardless of the outcomes, we could not be more proud of your children.  

Following on from SATs, the year 6 had the unforgettable experience of a residential visit to London. We had a jam-packed three 

days where we visited; The Tower of London, Houses of Parliament, Horse Guards Parade, The V&A Museum and the Natural 

History Museum. In addition we ate at a restaurant, navigated the tube, watched street entertainers in Covent Garden, watched 

The Lion King theatre production and slept on HMS Belfast.  This is exactly the type of residential I want pupils at Highfields to 

experience as it offers great value for money and is directly linked to our curriculum. This type of residential does rely on staff 

and volunteers giving up their own time and my thanks to Mrs Harrison, Mrs Ryde, Mr Bundy, Mr Woollam and Mr Stancliffe, our 

Chair of Governors, who ensured all our pupils were safe, fed and well looked after. A huge thank you also to Miss Eden, who 

does a colossal amount of background work prior to trips and visits taking place; we are lucky to have her.  

Thank you to those parents and carers who attended our Musical Performance afternoon today. What an uplifting event! I’ve 

said it many times before but events such as this afternoon is what I will remember about pupils in years to come—their perfor-

mance in a play, their participation in a sports’ team, club or musical group, not their SATs results. We have a huge amount of 

talent in our school and I thoroughly enjoyed seeing a small glimpse of that today. I hope you did too. 

Over the next two weeks I will not be around as much as usual as I am part of the moderation team for Cheshire East, moderating  

year six writing. This is a role I’ve fulfilled before and it brings many benefits to Highfields; not least that it allows me to see the 

standards of writing in other settings.  

As we head into the last few weeks of term we are busy preparing for key stage two sports’ day, the year five and six production 

and leavers’ events. We will also be starting transition arrangements for next year. A separate letter will go out tonight with ar-

rangements for next year. 

Finally, we shall be representing Highfields at the carnival tomorrow. Please look out for our magnificent spitfire, built and made 

collaboratively between staff and art club. What a team! 

 

Rachel Woollam 

Mental Health Support Team 

Highfields have been lucky enough to secure 

a mental health support worker through 

Cheshire and Wirral services and Emma Little 

will be working both with staff, children and 

families for the foreseeable future.  

If you think that your child may benefit from extra sup-

port from the MHST, or you are interested in the services 

offered to parents and carers, please speak to me or 

drop me an email. All referrals made to MHST are made 

by the school.  For more information on the services 

offered by the MHST, please see overleaf.    

Visyon Workshops 

Any parent or carer strug-

gling to support or under-

stand their child’s emotions, 

please come to this work-

shop, held at school on 

Monday 17th June from 

1.30pm to 3.00pm. This 

workshop will address the 

challenges young people 

are facing and how that can 

look in terms of behaviour.  



 Fundraising 

Huge congratulations and thanks to Oliver G in 

year 4 who raised an incredible £210 by taking part 

in The Mow Cop Killer Mile. This money has now 

been spent on adding more graphic novels to our library. 

Graphic novels are a great way to engage pupils who are often 

overwhelmed by lots of text in the more traditional type of 

book.  

Also on the theme of fundraising, we raised £262.62 through 

the sale of gingerbread sock biscuits. This money goes towards 

Down Syndrome Cheshire and all of the fantastic work they do 

with families in the area.  

 

Huge congratulations to all our pupils whose 

achievements  have been celebrated in assembly 

over the past two weeks.  

Gold Awards (30 stars) 

YR—Bella Rose T, Emilia  

Y1—Jenson F-H, Finn M, Leo R, Bronson 

H, Isaac A 

Y2—Riley H, Quinn H, Mia B, Lowen R 

Y3—Cleo A, Olivia T 

Y5—Freddie C, Willow D 

Y6—Charles K-A 

Diamond Award 

Y1—Louie B  

Y2—Jude W 

Y3— Oliver Brazendale, Reginald D 

Platinum Award 

Y6—Elise C 

Word Millionaires 

Huge congratulations to our latest millionaires: 

Zackery G (Y6), Elise C (Y6), Amber W (Y4) 

Half Millionaires 

Cleo A, Rosie C, Naomi L, Heidi P, Fleur Y, Xander A, Molly C, 

Willow D, Heidi F, Lyla H, Sebastian K, Marcello H, Ottilie N, 

Olivia P, Marlee P and Mason W 

Quarter Millionaires  

Leo S, Hayley S, Isla N, Isobel J, Scarlett H, Rory H, Shianne G, 

Grace W,  Abe W, Holly S, Ben M, Owen M, Evie J, Sophia E-

B, Isla B, Elodie W, Emily T, Harmonie S, Holly R, Henry M, 

Jago J, Harrison H, Oliver G, Dexter D, Clara L, Nora O and 

Benjamin B—huge congratulations to our youngest pupils.  

Mental Health Support Team 


